
Charagape’ Childcare, 
Kindergarten & Elementary 

School
Lot 10 Greenvale Road Mandeville, Manchester Jamaica.

CONTACT NUMBERS: (876) 962 -8843 / 440 – 7535

December 20th, 2017

Dear Rev. Fredrick and Mrs. Hyacinth Martin;

HAPPY HOLIDAYS AND A BLESSED 2018.

The above-captioned school is deeply grateful for your monetary contributions and school 

supplies in 2017. We have completed the auditorium because of your kindness and the 

students are able to participate in all indoor activities with more space and overhead covering. 

The past contributions from you have truly improved our facility and we have managed to 

pay the Special Education teacher. 

The school supplies were a blessing and they arrived on time for the September term. 

Thank you for MAKING A DIFFERENCE one more time and may God continue to BLESS 

YOUR UNION, SERVICE TO OTHERS, HEALTH AND LIFE.

Yours in Education,

_____________________________
Sharon Denny Tomlinson (Mrs.)
PRINCIPAL


